
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Newsletter – 1st Thurstaston Scout Group 

Fletcher Pack / Reed Pack 

As one of our Young 

Leaders went over there 

this summer on a project! 

We will be finding out all 

about his visit and who he 

helped and how! 

We also attended our 

district Cub Camp at 

Queen Charlottes Wood! 

On this camp we had the 

privilege of staying in the 

indoor accommodation so 

everyone bar the male 

leaders and young leaders 

got a good night’s sleep! 

We completed the 

camper badge and the 

chef activity badge by 

making loads of yummy 

starters, mains and 

desserts! 

We also came 2nd in the 

District Tug-O-War 

competition!  

Well we’ve only been back 

for a couple of weeks and 

they’ve gone super-fast!  

We can’t believe that we’re 

nearly at the end of our first 

half term! Amazing!  

So far we’ve nearly finished 

our Communicator Activity 

Badge, once the Cubs have 

finished their Home Activity 

of finding an interesting fact 

on our website and emailing 

it to the special email 

address that can be found on 

the bottom of every page (on 

the site) then its finished, 

assuming they attended all 

the weeks that we were 

running activities!  

We’ve also started some 

posters telling other people 

what our Cubs like so much 

about Cubs from Camping to 

Climbing and playing 

games… it’s all there! 

Coming up this week we’ve 

got a night all about Ghana 

Social Media 

www.firstthurstaston.co.uk 

 

www.facebook.com/ 

1stthurstaston 

 

Twitter: 

@1st_Thurstaston 

 

You can NOW FIND US on 

Google+ (G+) Just search ‘1st 

Thurstaston Scout Group’ ! 

What’s happened this month? 

Issue:  17 

Month: Sept/Oct 2013 

Next Event: 
Bonfire Night Party! 

Looks like it’s going to be 

explosive! 

Saturday 9
th
 November! 6pm 



 


